6/15/2016 Phone Log- RO2981 Red Hanger Kleaners, 6235-6239 College Ave., Oakland
Duration: Approximately 10 minutes

Received a phone call from Paul King regarding case status. Mr. King said the soil vapor extraction
system has been operating since last Friday and is doing OK. He said the shallow wells (shallow due to
encountering large cobbles) are experiencing good air flow.

Drums in the former dry cleaner suit will be removed by June 16", and the suite will be cleaned up for
dust and debris.

Mr. King said he spoke with Mr. Patten and indicated Mr. Patten is happy with the air purifying unit for
his suite. Mr. King also said he has had positive feedback from some of the occupants for the work he
has been doing at the site- they appreciate the hard work he’s doing to address site issues.

Mr. King said the most recent Fact Sheet was not distributed to the 323 63 St. address and that they
will be mailed out, with a copy also mailed to me. | mentioned that with SVE system startup a new Fact
Sheet should be in the works outlining the indoor air sampling schedule. He indicated it was in the
works.

Keith Nowell



